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December 18, 2019 
 
 
LGI Homes 
Attn: Vince Hernandez 
9105 E Del Camino Drive, Suite 118 
Scottsdale, AZ  85258 
 
 
SUBJECT: Cantera North Plan No.: I-2013-015 
 
Dear Mr. Hernandez: 
 
The right-of-way improvements outlined in the Private Improvement Agreement 
for Cantera North have been completed.  Effective November 19, 2019, the 
roadway infrastructure improvements have been accepted by the City of Tucson 
Department of Transportation for operation and maintenance. 
 
All sidewalks remaining to be constructed shall be constructed under a separate 
right-of-way permit.  Maintenance of sidewalk areas is the responsibility of the 
abutting property owner. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 791-5100. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Richard Leigh 
Senior Engineering Associate 
Permits & Codes Unit 
 
c: John North, Pavement Management 
 Subdivision Lot Release, Planning Development Services 
 Tom Adkins, Lead Construction Inspector 
 Scott Webber, Maps and Records 
 Matt Sierras, Streets Division 
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